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International Conference 2009: “Opportunity: Post-mining landscapes”, 15th – 17th 
September 2009 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We would like to invite you to our International Conference “Opportunity: Post-mining 
landscapes” from 15th to 17th September 2009 on the IBA-Terraces in Großräschen. After 
ten years of work in the Lusatian lignite region the International Construction Exhibition 
(IBA) and its partners provide a platform for the international exchange of experiences for 
which speakers from all over the world will make suggestions for handling post-mining 
landscapes.  
 
You will have the possibility to exchange experiences, get new ideas and develop proposals 
for handling post-mining landscapes at a unique place that makes the structural change 
after mining clear like no other place. Before the conference begins we shall put theses and 
questions up for discussion on our Internet platform.  
 
More information is available on our Internet page www.iba-see.de. You can also find the 
current conference programme there. You are welcome to forward the invitation to other 
interested persons. We look forward to welcoming you on the IBA Terraces in September.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Rolf Kuhn  
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Conference flyer 
 


